
 

 
 

Illicit Discharges Are Illegal. 
 

Illicit discharges are generally any discharge into a storm drain system this is not 
composed entirely of stormwater Illicit discharges are a problem because, unlike 
wastewater which flows to a wastewater treatment plant, stormwater generally flows 
to waterways without any additional treatment. Illicit discharges often include 
pathogens, nutrients, and various toxic pollutants. Anyone responsible for an illicit 
discharge may be guilty of a Class 2 misdemeanor.   
 

Please Be Responsible.  
 

Don’t dispose of waste into a storm drain. Never pour anything into or discharge 
anything to a storm drain. Never store liquids or soluble products near a storm drain. 
And if you witness a suspected illicit discharge or observe water pollution, report it. 
 

Remember…”Only Rain in the Drain” 
 
 

For more information please contact: 
 

City of Danville  
Department of Public Works 

434-799-5245 


